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ANNOUNCEMENT 


2016 SPECIAL PROFESSIONAL LICENSURE BOARD EXAMINATIONS 
(SPLBE) FOR OFWs IN THE MIDDLE EAST 

16 May 2016 - The Philippine Embassy in Abu Dhabi wishes to inform the 
public that the Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) has announced the 
conduct of the Special Professional Licensure Board Examinations (SPlBE) in 
the Middle East on 14-16 September 2016. 

The three-day exams will be conducted in testing centers in Abu Dhabi, Doha, 
Riyadh, Jeddah, AI-Khobar, and Kuwait. Licensure exams will be given for 
Architects, CPAs, Civil Engineers, Electronics Engineers and Electronics 
Technicians, Environmental Planners, Mechanical Engineers and Certified 
Plant Mechanics, Master Plumbers, Nurses, Registered Electrical Engineers 
and Registered Master Electricians, Professional Teachers, Radiologic 
Technologists and X-ray Technologists, and Respiratory Therapists. 

Interested applicants are advised to apply through the 
On-line Application System (OAS) which can be accessed at the following link: 
www.prc-online.com. 

The deadline of submission of application forms and documents to the 
Philippine Overseas labor Offices (POlOs) is on 10 June 2016. 

For the list of requirements and other information, please see attached 
Announcement from PRC. For further inquiries, you may contact the 
Philippine Embassy, Abu Dhabi through telephone no. (02) 639-0006 and 
send e-mail atauhpe@philembassy.ae. END. 
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